

An evening for parents and teachers

With

Lynne Maher

Gifted Children

Who are they and what should we do with them?

What does gifted mean?
How do we identify gifted children?
(they are more common than you might think!)
What happens if we do nothing?
What can be done in a classroom?

Lynne has been actively involved TAG for many years, including six years as president. She is Tasmanian Director and treasurer for the National Association, AAEGT. A qualified and experienced teacher with experience teaching, training and facilitating learning with all ages, Lynne's knowledge of gifted education expanded as she advocated for her gifted son. She has conducted local information sessions for educators and parents, professional development for teachers, and presentations at state, national and world conferences.

Αt

7.30 pm, Monday 21st August 2017 Venue: Montello Primary (83 Bird Street, Burnie)

All welcome; light supper provided current financial members - free non-members - \$5

Book your place at https://www.trybooking.com/RNGH

TAG is proudly sponsored by

